
 
                                         

 

January 13, 2023 

 

Dear customers and friends, 

 

To better serve our main customer base in the manufacturing field. Accro-Seal has 

sold the AccroLube Product line and all associated grease products to a local and 

family-owned company (Metalloid) of Sturgis, Michigan (269) 503-7300. The 

grease formula and the packaging have remained the same. Metalloid is 

committed to providing the same level of service that you are used to and will 

work hand in hand with Accro-Seal to make this transition a smooth and 

successful one.  

 

 

 Metalloid Corporation, a metalworking fluids manufacturer, has acquired 

AccroLube from Accro-Seal Inc, Vicksburg, Michigan, manufacturers of High-

Temperature Polyurea grease with PTFE.  

The acquisition of Accrolube fits into Metalloid Corporation’s strategy to serve 

our current better and expand our customer portfolio. By purchasing AccroLube, 

this product line will increase and diversify Metalloid’s already expansive 

metalworking fluids to also now include AccroLube. This will allow Metalloid 

Corporation to offer customers a specially formulated Polyurea grease with PTFE. 

 

Don't hesitate to get in touch with Metalloid Corporation for product information. 

Accrolube@metalloidcorp.com  
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